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REMINDER     

 

The next meeting is on July 11th and is the Chapter Picnic.   The 

chapter will provide food and drinks.  Please bring a side dish or 

desert to share. 
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Meeting Minutes                                                                             Brad Payne 

Meeting called to order June 6th, 2010 

Attendance 
Howard Pleviac? – Just got back from 2 years in India.  Building a Glastar 

 

Reports 
Secretary’s Report 

No Report 

Treasurer’s Report 

Balance reported. 

Tech Counselors’ Reports 

Ray Parker – No Report 

Mark Taylor 

Young Eagles Report 

Flew 9 kids and 3 parents last month with Ray, Charlie, and Bob.  Thanks to the pilots. 

Hanger Master’s Report 

New Program – Harbor Freight Tools Wish List.  There will be a clipboard for you to request tools.  If  

enough people are interested and we can afford the tool, we will discuss the purchase. 

Still working on Insulation Quotes for the hanger. 

Web Masters Report 

Nothing New.  Sorry for the mistake on the calendar.  Please make sure Brett is notified when dates 

change. 

Librarian’s Report 

No Report 

Chapter Historian’s Report 

Sorry we were unable to add pictures from the Hartzell factory.  We were not allowed to take photos 

during the tour. 

Publicity Officer 

No report. 

Presidents Report 

EAA would like us to buy a Brick for the entry way to Oshkosh.  Membership decided against funding 

a brick 

Project Reports 

Brett and Elizabeth – We’re flying again.  Oil temps are a little high. New Grand Rapids Panel is much 

better than the Blue Mountain panel they had before. 
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Announcements 
 Tom Hogan –Tuesday, June 15th  at 7pm in Downtown Hamilton Tom Hogan will be discussing the 

history of the Butler County Regional Airport.  Look for more details on the website. 

Old Business 
 

 Looking for someone to go to Oshkosh early to stake out your space.  Brett Ferrell mentioned using the 

EAA service. 

 

 Board met to discuss not doing the breakfast for the GCRCC flying Circus.  It was unanimous that we 

will not do the Breakfast this year for the event. 

 

New Business 
  

Program 
 First Flight Stories. 

. 

Program List for 2010 

 May 2—Gordon Penner—Stall/Spin recovery June 6—Stories of First Flights 

July 11—Picnic August 8/15—Oshkosh Pictures 

September  12—Corvair Engines by Gary 

Collins 

October 3 –Project Tour 

November 7—Aircraft Registration by Jerry 

Brainard 

December 5—Unknown. 


